






From: Eugene Atkinson
To: Participate
Subject: Bigwood 3 Garages/Lot Line Shift
Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 7:53:48 AM

Gentlemen,

We live in Bigwood II and are vehemently opposed to the Bigwood 3 garages as well as the
lot line shift. 

Sincerely,
Mr. Eugene Atkinson & Mrs. Susan Lovett
(904) 613-9930
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